
 
 

 
 

Construction Update – 17th February 2017 
 
Please see below information on key activities occurring on Henderson Rd on Monday 20th Feb and 
Tuesday 21st February. 
 
Installation of Temporary Construction Crossover to Henderson Rd. 

 Construction of a new crossover on Henderson Road 

 Pedestrians will be diverted around the work-zone and access managed by traffic control 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at atp.communications@mirvac.com  

 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications Specialist 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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